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CCSD urges parents to register students for the 2015-16 school year
One-third of students still need to be registered via Infinite Campus

LAS VEGAS – With the 2015-16 school year beginning in less than a week, the Clark County 
School District (CCSD) is urging parents or guardians to register their students prior to the first day 
of school on Monday, Aug. 24. One-third of the district's students have not yet been registered, and 
it is important that this process is completed via the online campus parent portal, Infinite Campus, 
as soon as possible. 

Parents who already have an Infinite Campus account should have received a message through the 
portal with a link connecting them to the 2015-16 registration page. Families new to CCSD can 
begin their registration process at register.ccsd.net and must have an active email account to 
register from home. If they do not have an active email account, they will need to register at their 
child's zoned school. To find out what school a student is zoned for, parents can visit 
ccsd.net/schools/zoning or call the Demographics, Zoning and GIS Department at (702) 799-6430.

Infinite Campus can be accessed online or on a smartphone. Schools also have computers 
available for parents to use, and an Infinite Campus liaison is designated at each school if any 
assistance is needed. 

By registering through campus portal, students will automatically be registered for bus service if 
they are eligible. Eligibility, bus stops, routes and times can be accessed by visiting 
transportation.ccsd.net.

Other back-to-school reminders

The CCSD Back to School Web page is available for parents and students preparing for the new 
school year. The page provides helpful resources and information relating to students returning to 
school and can be found at ccsd.net/backtoschool. In addition to registration and transportation, 
back to school information also includes food service, safety and useful phone numbers.

CCSD also reminds parents to make sure that their child is up-to-date on their immunizations, as 
the dosage level requirements of some vaccines have been increased this school year. This 
information can be found on the Back to School Web page.

For more back to school information, visit ccsd.net/backtoschool.
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